
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

20th December 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We have made it to the end of this autumn term! I have been reflecting on the wonderful 
experiences we have shared and would like to express my heartfelt gratitude to you all. 

Firstly, a huge thank you to everyone who attended our nativity performances. Your 
support meant so much to the children, and it was truly a joy to see them shine on ‘stage’. 

The smiles, excitement, and festive spirit created such a magical atmosphere, and we’re 
so grateful for your involvement. This morning at breaktime, we had an impromptu sing-a-
long led by Y6 (but quickly joined by others) in the playground. It started with songs from 

the performances and ended with Last Christmas. What a great atmosphere as the 
sounds of Christmas radiated the outdoors.   

 

 

 

 



 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to the PTFA for their efforts with the movie night 
last week. They made a good profit on the evening and the 

children really enjoyed themselves. The money has already 
been spent on items to make the end of term special: 
crackers and tablecloths for 

Christmas dinner and selection 
boxes for all the children. I had a lot of fun giving these out to the 

children this afternoon with my little elf helpers, Poppy and 
Harry. The PTFA also provided the money for our Christmas 
tree. There will be more events in the new year as the team 

raise money for tables for the quiet area in the playground. We 
are aiming for four circular tables, 

seating eight each for the area. If 
anyone knows of anyone who 
would sponsor or support the school in obtaining them, 

please let us know. This will make the areas more usable 
over the winter months and provide much needed shade 

(with umbrellas) in the summer. 

As we head into the Christmas break, it’s a perfect time to 
pause and remember the true meaning of the season — a time of love, kindness, and 

gratitude. I hope you and your family have the opportunity to reflect, enjoy each other’s 
company, and make cherished memories. 

We look forward to seeing you in January 2025, ready to embark on another exciting term 
together. We return on the feast of the Epiphany (Monday 6th January). 

Wishing you a joyful and peaceful Christmas! 

Warm regards, 

Nichola Day 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 



 

  

 
 

What’s on at Sacred Heart 

SPRING TERM 2025 

  

 

Mon 6th: Back to school. Feast of the Epiphany. 

Wed 8th: Y3 begin swimming for this half term 

Thurs 9th: Fire Service Safety Assembly for Y1-Y6. Workshops for Y2 and Y5. 

Fri 10th: Teeth Brushing service visiting EYFS 

Thurs 16th: Interactive Live Music Event (year groups to be confirmed) 

 

Mon 3rd: Diocesan Collective Worship event online 

Fri 14th: Break up for the half term holidays.  

Mon 24th: INSET Day 

Tues 25th: Mrs Pancott returns from maternity leave. 

 

 

Wed 5th: Ash Wednesday 

Wed 5th & Thurs 6th: Parents Evening 

Thurs 27th/Fri 28th: Pixie Holt 

 

 

4th: Break up for the Easter holidays  

 

 



 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children born between 1 September 2020 and 31 August 2021 will start primary school 
in September 2025. 

You must apply by 15 January 2025. If you apply after 15 January your application will be 
considered as late and may be at a disadvantage. 

For further information and to apply please visit  

https://www.torbay.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/admissions/primary-
admissions/  

Remember to also send the supplementary form back to the school office if 
applying for a place on Faith grounds or Exceptional Social or Medical Needs 

 

 

Contacting your child’s teacher  

Nursery: Mrs Berry berry@shrcps.org 

YR: Mrs Gascoyne gascoyne@shrcps.org  

Y1: Mrs Good lgood@shrcps.org  

Y2: Miss Sloggett  sloggett@shrcps.org  

Y3: Mrs Flintham / Mrs Glew flintham@shrcps.org / glew@shrcps.org  

Y4: Mr Mason jmason@shrcps.org  

Y5:  Mrs Whitmore/Mrs Taylor whitmore@shrcps.org / taylor@shrcps.org   

Y6: Mrs Bird  bird@shrcps.org  

 

Executive Head Teacher Mrs Day day@shrcps.org  

Senior Administrator Mr O’Kane (8am – 11am) senioradmin@shrcps.org   

Administrator Mrs Macdonald (8am – 12noon) admin@shrcps.org   

Administrator Mrs Garside (10.15am - 3:45pm) garside@shrcps.org   

Inclusion Team 
Safeguarding Lead                            
Deputy Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs Day 
Mrs Nott 

day@shrcps.org  
nott@shrcps.org  

Deputy SENCO Mrs Nott nott@shrcps.org  

Support Team 

Play Therapist Jane Doidge doidge@shrcps.org  
Family Support Worker Rachel Ripley rachel@attendance-solutions.co.uk  

Attendance Officer Natalie Black natalie@attendance-solutions.co.uk  
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Congratulations to all the pupils who have received certificates this week in recognition of 

their hard work during this half-term! 

 

Gold    Silver     Bronze 

Rec   Faith    Izza    Amelia 

Yr 1   Mia    Poppy    Agnes  

Yr 2   Toby    Zoe    Brodie 

Yr 3   Olivia    Mia-Rose   Jackson 

Yr 4   Audrey-Ann   Max    Alex  

Yr 5   Sanjeeve   Alfie    Tate 

Yr 6   Aoife    Alvis    Bianna   

 



 

  

 
 

 

 

We would like to thank you for your generous donations 

which raised an incredible £217.40 for this year’s Poppy 

Appeal. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Torquay Boys Grammar School admissions policy for entry in September 2026 begins a 6-week consultation 
period from today until midday on Friday 31st January 2025. 
  
To view the policy and how to comment, please follow the link below.  
  
https://www.tbgs.co.uk/join-us/apply-to-join-us/ 
  

 

https://www.tbgs.co.uk/join-us/apply-to-join-us/


 

  

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 
 

 

 


